Weekly News
November 9th-13th, 2020

I hope everyone had a weekend. In Math this week we will discuss Topic 3-Numbers on a 10 Frame. In Social Studies we will be discussing our Unit on the First Thanksgiving. Make sure you are spending at least 10-13 minutes at home reading with your child! Please remember to sign your child’s Tuesday Folder each week and send their signed papers back. Please send all other items back in their binder. 
· Our new Reading Story this week is “A Big Fish for Max”
· High-Frequency Words to Study: catch, no, put, said, good, want
· Spelling Words: fish, rush, shell, ship, shop, shut, then, thin, trash, with 
· We will be working on sh and th as in our spelling words. We will also decode words with the al sound as in walk.
· In grammar we will be discussing nouns.
Upcoming Events:
November 9th- Parent Zoom Open House 

TIME IS 5:30! INFORMATION IS ATTACHED
November 11th-Veteran’s Day Holiday/No School
November 23rd and 24th- E-Learning Days /No School
November 25th-27th-Thanksgiving Holidays
